
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/23/2014 6:28:09 PM 
To: melicia.charles@cpuc.ca.gov (melicia.charles@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: May 12? 

Hi Mel -

We are thinking of holding a risk analysis discussion associated with GTS on May 12. Energy 
Division has asked for it and it's likely other parties will also come. 

You had mentioned that you generally preferred to be part of a larger group discussion. Would 
May 12 work for you? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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